
I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to you on behalf of the Peter Pond Community Rink, a

cherished local facility that has been a cornerstone for recreation and community bonding for many

years. We are currently organizing a silent auction fundraiser to support much-needed

maintenance and upgrades to the rink, ensuring it remains accessible and enjoyable for all local

families.

The Peter Pond Community Rink is more than just an ice surface; it is a place where friendships are

forged, skills are developed, and families come together to create lasting memories. However, to

continue providing these invaluable experiences, the rink requires significant improvements. From

repairing the boards to upgrading the rink surface and safety features, these enhancements are

essential to keep the rink operational and safe for everyone.

We are seeking donations for our upcoming silent auction, and your support would make a

substantial impact. By contributing an item or service for auction, you will be directly helping us

achieve our goal of raising the necessary funds for these critical upgrades. Your generosity will not only

support the rink but also demonstrate your commitment to the well-being of our community.

In recognition of your donation, your business will be prominently featured in our social media. This is an

excellent opportunity to showcase your support for the community while gaining visibility among

local residents who value and appreciate your contribution.

We would be delighted to discuss any potential donation you might consider and how we can best

acknowledge your generosity. Please feel free to contact me directly to arrange the details or if you

have any questions.

Thank you for considering our request and for your continued support of the Peter Pond Community

Rink. Together, we can ensure that this beloved facility continues to serve as a vibrant hub for

recreation and community engagement for years to come.

Warmest regards,

Peter Pond Recreational Association

(306) 960-9786

peterpondrec@outlook.com
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